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To:
Dear Committee members
E /
My name is W @Z//A/f
| 1 am writing in support of HB2970 and HB2971.

| I am a Certified Advanced Esthetician in Oregon .

The devices that have been used in the esthetics industry have been acaden’rally taken out of
the basic esthetics scope of practice .

We need this bill to pass to restore the ability to work for thousands of our fellow Estheticians

Abolishing the Advanced Board and moving the regulation of the license under the cosmetology
board is a financial savings and gives a balanced and equality to our profession .

| We agree an advisory committee of experts could be used if a need should arise .

| I as a Certified Advanced Esthetician fully support and ask you to vote yes on

HB2970
HB2980
Sincerely
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